
701 Transportation Building, 
Montreal, 1st August 1922.

HERBERT MARLER

Sir Arthur .Currie, k.C.B., 
Principal of McGill University, 
Sherbrooke Street West,
Montreal, P.Q.
Dear Sir Arthur, RE FOKBST PRODUCTS LABORATORIES :

In this matter I acknowledge the receipt 
of your letter of the 14th of July last,which reached me only 
this morning,enclosing copy of letter written under like date 
to the Minister of the Interior.

I remember the conversation between the 
Minister of the Interior, Dr. Ruttan and yourself at Ottawa 
last May.

Although l fear I cannot persuade the 
Minister otherwise I am writing to him in an attempt to con­
sider the position of the McGill University in this matter 
and asking his assistance.

Yours sincerely,
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